
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

As we wrap up 2022, I would like to wish 

everyone a joyous Holiday season. Thank 

you for making this a great City to live, work and play.  

Don’t forget to take some time out of your busy days to 

enjoy the festive cheer of these magical holidays!  

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 

  A View from the Hill 

Dec. 2022  

Mark Your Calendar 

 

Dec. 24, 27 & 31 
Happy Holidays 
City Hall Closed 

 

Dec. 30 
Noon Year’s Eve  

Activity Box 
dropped off, register 

online by Dec. 27 
(Limited boxes  

available) 
 

Jan. 19: 6pm 
Coffee with the 

Mayor 
 

The General  
Municipal  

Election filing for 
the April 5th   

election is now 
open and will close 

on December 
27th at 5 pm. 

Holiday City Hall Closings: 

Dec. 23, 26 and Jan. 2. 

Starting with the first Friday in 

January, City Hall will be closed 

on  Fridays. 
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Happy December from your friends at Rock Hill Public Library! 

We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 

10 AM-2 PM. 

Come by and see us and find your next great read, 

use our new computers, or attend an awesome pro-

gram! 
 

Just added! New and improved Teen Lounge! More 

room, more space to play games, study or hang out!  
 

Do you want something that we do not have? Com-

plete the Recommend a Purchase form to let staff 

know what you would like to add to our collec-

tion.  Click on link provided to recommend books 

for the library to buy. We look forward to your sug-

gestions.  

https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/recommend-a-purchase/  
 

Don’t have change or cash to pay for items (Books for Sale, faxes, lost/

damaged materials, donations, earbuds). We have Square! You can now make 

payments with your credit card or bank card via Square. 
 

Finally, the Rock Hill Public Library will be closed on Saturday, December 

24 and Monday, December 26 in observance of Christmas. And the li-

brary will also be closed on Saturday, December 31 and Monday, Janu-

ary 2 in observance of New Year's Eve and New Year's Day. 
 

For more information about our upcoming programs, stop by the Rock Hill 

Public Library at 9811 Manchester Road, give us a call at 314-962-4723, or 

visit us at http://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/ 
 

Happy Holidays! 

Rock Hill Public Library 

As St. Louis prepares for the 

upcoming winter weather,  

MSD Project Clear reminds you 

to take it easy on the salt. Too 

much salt ends up in our creeks 

and streams, causing pollution 

and harming plants, fish, and 

other natural habitats. If you 

can, try shoveling before using 

salt, and remember, a little salt 

goes a long way.  
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